
Macquarie Anglican Grammar School Uniform Shop

Holiday Closure and January Trading

Dear Parents and Carers,

The Uniform Shop's final day of trade for 2024 is Wednesday 11th December. 

All orders placed after this date during the holiday break will be dispatched or available
for collection from Thursday 23rd January.

We will be open in January on the following dates:

We will resume our regular trading hours from Monday 3rd Feburary.

We look forward to welcoming you back into the shop in the new year!

02 6841 6235

macquarie@alinta.com.au

The Uniform Shop @ Macquarie Anglican Grammar School

www.alintaapparel.com.au

Thurs 23rd Jan

Tues 28th Jan

Fri 31st Jan

 

12:00pm - 4:00pm

9:00am - 1:00pm

8:00am - 3:00pm


